
Community Learning Project RFP  
Coming in October!  

Leadership Alamance
by

If you part of a nonprofit organization, you are eligible to submit a Community Learning 
Project RFP for Leadership Alamance Class of 2023. These projects give class participants

a chance to apply their learning while serving area not-for-profits. 

Please check back in October for a link to our 
online RFP.


